
Polar Plunge News  
 

You Have To Be In It To Win It! 

Sub Day for Your Class! 

 

The following classes are now in the lead: 

KA, KB, 5B, 6B, 7B 

YOU can be the one to place your class in the lead!  

Remember family members count as participants. 

 

Don’t Get Left Out In The Cold! 

 

Come on…take the plunge 

 or  

be a sponsor for a classmate! 

 

Sunday, January 26, 2020 

2PM - at Sea Bright Beach 

 

All SJS families and Polar Plungers:  We will be taking a group picture for our 

yearbook and social media release prior to the plunge. Please meet at 1:30 PM 

sharp in the Sea Bright Municipal Lot. Look for the green Saint James School tent; 

we want this photograph to be a badge of honor and the plunge to be a splash! 

Come on, this is so much more than an icy dip! 

Get Crazy and wear a costume and be the fanciest plunger!   

Be Bold, Get Cold! 


